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Introducing the Penny Suite
Working with other local charities and groups we were able to 

collectively support the refurbishment of the bereavement room as part 

of our Maternity Ward at Pilgrim Hospital Boston, the Penny Suite took 

a cold and clinical environment to create a place that is warm and 

comforting. 

We supported this space alongside 4 Louis and the East Lincolnshire 

SANDS group. Once the items had been sourced via procurement it 

was all systems go!  

Additions
We supported this room with over £16,000 worth of funding. We 
were able to purchase the LED Sky Panel, the sofa and specialist 
walled bed that forms part of the suite. 

When we visited the Penny Suite, it was a bittersweet moment to take 
in the purpose of the room but to be given the comfort of how much 
of an impact this will have to those that will need to use it. The comforting Penny Suite, with walled bed, corner sofa and kitchenette 

allowing families uninterrupted time with their baby.
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People are astonished by the 
room and everyone who has used 
the room says how lovely it is and 
how it has enabled them to help 
make a positive difference to an 
extremely difficult experience.

- Rachel Bond,
Bereavement Midwife


